[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE OF INTENTION OF THE CLAIBORNE
COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
TO RECEIVE BID PROPOSALS


The Claiborne County Board of Supervisors, Port Gibson, Mississippi, requests bid proposals for DEBRIS REMOVAL AND DISPOSAL SERVICES FOR DAMAGED AREAS IN CLAIBORNE COUNTY.


Bids will be received in the Chancery Clerk’s Office, 410 Market Street, Port Gibson, MS until 4:00 o’clock P.M., August 4, 2017, and opened at meeting of the Board of Supervisors Meeting, at 10:00 A.M. on Monday, August 7, 2017, in the Supervisors Board Room located at 510 Market Street, Matt Ross Administration Building, First Floor, Port Gibson, MS 39150.  Specifications can be obtained from Brenda Buck, County Administrator, 510 Market Street, Matt Ross Administration Building, Second Floor, Port Gibson, MS, 39150, or picked up in the Office of County Administration, 510 Market Street, Administration Building, Second Floor, Port Gibson, MS, 39150. 

Sealed bids should be plainly marked "BID PROPOSALS FOR DEBRIS REMOVAL AND DISPOSAL SERVICES FOR DAMAGED AREAS IN CLAIBORNE COUNTY".

Bids should be filed in the Chancery Clerk’s Office, 410 Market Street, Port Gibson, MS 39150 or mailed to Gloria Dotson Chancery Clerk, P.O. Box 449, Port Gibson, MS   39150 no later than the date and time stated above.  The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids.

Given by Order of the Board of Supervisors on this the 5th day of July, 2017.

Gloria Dotson
Chancery Clerk


Publish:  July 13, 2017 & July 20, 2017
Provide two Proof of Publications.


